
March 5, 2010

Dr. Mauer and the Millburn Board of Education,

This is my four year notice.  It is my intention to retire 
from teaching at the completion of the 2013-2014 school 
year.  It is my understanding that I will be provided the 
retirement benefits under the current negotiated 
agreement.

Sincerely, 

Janis Norgard


